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DIVISION ADVISORY
No.a?]]' , S. 2018

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
From: Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Final Information and Advisory, Re: Food Safety Training on Hazard Analysis

and Critical Control Points (HACCP)
Date: October 12, 2018

This is to inform all concerned that the Food Safety Training on the Hazard Analysis and
Critical Control Points (HACCP) which was rescheduled from September 25-28, 2018 to October
23-26, 2018 will be held at Lohas Hotel, E. Aguinaldo St., Redwood Villas, Clark Freeport Zone,
Pampanga. Arrival and check-in is on October 23, 2018 at 2:00PM and check-out is on October
26, 2018 after breakfast. Participants are expected to review last year's training on Basic Food
Safety in preparation for this year's training.

For information and guidance.

UNANAN, CESO VI
dsion Superintendent
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